N.Y.C. CHINATOWN REUNION NEWSLETTER


EAST COAST
Marianne (Fong) Wong, currently of North Brunswick, NJ is a survivor.  Having lost her beloved husband, Herbie, and then her son in Florida, she is now a breast cancer survivor. Marianne has a wonderfully positive outlook on life and we all want to wish her continued good health and a long life.  Good wishes can be sent to Marianne at  mariannewng@cs.com
We also have some good news regarding another friend, Terry (Lee) Lau of Rockville, MD.  Her cancer is in remission and she is improving from her ordeal of last year.  We also wish her continued good health and a long life.  Terry can be contacted at:  tlau7@aol.com.

PHOENIX

Scholarships Available:  Deadline May 1

Please forward to Asian Pacific Americans (APA) who will be entering their first year of college by Fall of 2003 and have significant financial need.

The Organization of Chinese Americans (OCA) recognizes the lack of access to quality education and resources for underserved communities, including the Asian Pacific American (APA) community.  Therefore, OCA currently administers three different scholarship programs for APA students.  

The Avon Foundation Scholarship program is geared towards providing support for financially disadvantaged APA women.  Since 1995, this scholarship has provided 12 scholarships of $2000 to its recipient each year.  

The United Parcel Service Foundation Gold Mountain Scholarship focuses on APAs who are the first in their family to attend college.  It provides ten scholars an award of $2000 each.  

In 2002, OCA launched its partnership to sponsor a Verizon Foundation Scholarship program for financially disadvantaged APA high school seniors, providing 25 scholars $2000 each.

The deadline for all three scholarships is May 1, 2003.  The applications are available at OCA’s website at http://www.ocanatl.org or http://www.ocanatl.org/bin/htmlos/00285.2.1427336954800010094.  OCA encourages applicants to submit their applications online.  This feature will be available by the end of March.
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SINGLES PEN PAL CLUB

Interested parties should send in information about themselves, similar to what you see in magazines, directly to Eleanor Tang (Arizona). Eleanor will be the only one privy to their identity and e-mail addresses.   Eleanor in turn will correspond with you to develop your ad, which will be submitted to Gladys Chin, our Editor, who will publish it in our newsletter.  Readers interested in corresponding with the posted ads will e-mail Eleanor Tang. Eleanor will then correspond with both parties and, if agreed by both, she will then release the e-mail addresses to the 2 parties so that they can correspond with each other.

Please respond by e-mail to: Etang4341@aol.com 

Singles wishing to participate please fill out the questionnaire and write something about yourself:  

1. Select an identifying name: 
2. I am a Male/Female 
3. Seeking pen pal Age Range (Ex: 50 – 60) 
4. My Location (Ex: Florida) 
5. My Education level is: 
6. Any children? 
7. Hobbies and interests: 
8. Additional information 

 All Participants do so at their own risk and will hold harmless the Newsletter and it’s volunteers. 

Sample Ad: 

Sugar Plum – 50-year-old Female, formerly from NY Chinatown, now living in Florida. I am Chinese, a Gemini and Protestant. I am 5’-1” tall with a slim body. I don’t smoke and I drink socially. I have 2 grown children. I have a college degree and working as an Accountant. I swim everyday, love to see movies and am a good cook. I am seeking a pen pal who is intelligent and with good morals.  

REUNION NEWS

Click here: 2004 NY CHINATOWN REUNION HOME PAGE
Time to reserve the date for the NYC Chinatown Reunion #2….March 28 – April 1, 2004.  We will have the same “Hawaiian Package” deal at the California Hotel.  This is a “save the date” notification.  More information to come later.
